
 

 

 

18th October 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 13,  
 

YEAR 13 MOCK EXAMINATIONS 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Year 13 mock examinations will take place between Monday 5th 
November and Tuesday 13th November 2018. The mock examination timetable is one the other side of 
this page. During this time students will be required to be in school at least 30 minutes before the start 
of each of their exams. Latecomers will not be admitted in line with public examination practice. When 
A-Level students do not have exams they will be able to study at home. Students may come into 
school to study in the Sixth Form area or library during this period if they wish. 
 
It is imperative that students use the half-term period to prepare for these exams. Content covered 
will include both work from Year 12 and 13 so a good amount of revision is necessary. Please 
encourage your child to use the entire half term period to work hard at consolidating content covered 
thus far. 
 
A-Level students will be back in school on Wednesday 14th November 2018 to resume normal lessons. 
 
Please note – students who study vocational courses need to attend school as normal during this 
period. 
 

Thank you for your continued support at this important time. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
Mr T Read      
Assistant Headteacher, KS5 
  

  



 

 

 

Year 13 Mock Exam Timetable 
 

 

 


